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Measure Description: 
Permits merger of community college and public university.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Post-Secondary Education, Higher Education Coordinating Commission 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee 
on Education to the Senate Committee on Rules. The bill allows a community college and a public 
university to merge if the merger is approved by the Higher Education Coordinating Commission 
(HECC). Approved mergers are not subject to ORS 341.009. HECC is required to submit a report to the 
Legislative Assembly at least 90 days prior to the effective date of the merger. There may be a fiscal 
impact associated with this bill; the amount of the impact is still being determined. A more complete 
fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Senate Committee on 
Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


